
NOTICE issued September 9, 2021. 

                             

 

TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH 

SHORE LANE Drainage Improvements (BETWEEN 39TH STREET AND 41ST STREET NORTH) 

CONTRACT NO. PW2021-25 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

Please be advised that reconstruction of Shore Lane between 39th Street and 41st Street 

including, concrete mountable curb, and new storm sewer is scheduled to begin the 

week of September 13, 2021.  The limits of construction are shown on the key plan 

below; 

 

 
 

It is anticipated that road reconstruction will begin the week of September 13, 2021 and 

all works including placement of asphalt is slated to be completed by the end of 

November 26, 2021.   

 

As you may expect, there will be disruption to traffic during the construction, however 

every effort will be made to keep this to a minimum.  Access to residential driveways will 

be maintained; however, in the event that access will be restricted (i.e. installation of 

sewer or placement of concrete curb), the contractor will provide as much notice as 

possible. 

 

If you have any specific questions or concerns during construction, please contact the 

following: 

   

Town of Wasaga Beach 

Mike Pincivero, P.Eng. 

Manager of Engineering Services, RMO/RMI 

150 Westbury Road 

Wasaga Beach, ON 

L9Z 2N8 

Phone: (705) 429-2540 Ext. 2307 

Fax:  (705) 429-8226 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.          


